Prince Ministry In South Africa

WWWw.princeministry.org

prince@princeministry.org

Greetings, October 2020

This month has been fairly quiet. However, their scholastic efforts are in high gear. The
teachers and children have been hard at work to make up for lost time this school year
which runs from Jan-Dec. The goal is for the children to complete all of this year’s
material and graduate, and not have to repeat the grade. They only have a month and a
half left before school finishes. While the children were out on break this month, the
Cloete family took advantage of the time for a very well-deserved break/holiday.
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The garden has been doing very well. The children were sent ofjt on brek with
vegetables and there were even extra vegetables that were donated to another
nonprofit.

Birthdays This month were Botlhale (6) and Tshego (7).

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021



The holidays are coming. If you do any on-line shopping, please use this link:
https://smile.amazon.com and put in “Prince Ministry in South Africa” as the charity you
want to support. It doesn’t cost you anything. If you're already a Prime member, this will
not affect your membership. You just need to move over to smile amazon and all your
history will still be there. Our donations are down, and if everyone who is using Amazon
would change to smile, it would help us immensely.

If there's someone in your life you're having trouble finding a perfect Christmas gift for,
consider donating to Prince Ministry in South Africa in their name. We'll send a
Christmas card to them letting them know you made a donation for them and include a
brochure so they can see the good work being done to help some very deserving

kids. Just send your check to the address at the bottom of this letter and be sure to add
a note with the request to make a donation in someone’s name. Include their Name
and address.

Please don'’t forget the link to sponsor a child: https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-
child

If you need any additional tax deductions for 2020, Prince Ministry is an approved
501(3)c charity. Please think of us if your accountant says you could use more tax
deductions.

Praises: Enough vegetables that we can share with others. Cloete family had a
vacation.

Prayer requests: All our children get promoted to the next grade at school. Our children
and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus and an end to the
virus worldwide. We need additional donations.

God bless,
Paul and Micky Prince

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021



